

General Grand Chapter

Order of the Eastern Star The Established November 1876

Sister Lynne Hagberg (Chairman)

Sister Carol Gramm Wise (Co-Chairman) Sister Barbara M. Davis-Flanagan

Brother Ronald "Ron" Pete

Dear Sisters and Brothers;

We, the members of the International Peace Garden Committee of General Grand Chapter, wish to take this opportunity to let you know that after six years, we will be having an Eastern Star Pilgrimage to the International Peace Garden on August 11-13th, 2023.

This will be an opportunity to visit a part of Canada, meet new members and join the Most Worthy Grand Matron Sister Glenda and Most Worthy Grand Patron Brother Lon and their Officers.

Please consider this to be your invitation to attend and SAVE THE DATE. We would love to see busses of members attend as they have done in the past.

More information will be forthcoming in the next few months, concerning accommodations, meals and events.